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The Future Anabaptist Leaders Program 

At Mountain States’ Annual Assembly, delegates approved a new Future Anabaptist Leaders program which 
is designed for young adults ages 18-30 to explore leadership opportunities in congregations and passion 
ministries throughout our conference. The delegates agreed to set aside $6000 which will be used to match 
the first $6000 worth of contributions to this fund. All donations will go towards encouraging young adults to 
serve in our churches, passion ministries, and conference in internships so they can share their gifts and 
learn from ours. So far, the FALF has $4110 total. 

The first young adult helping to initiate this program, Sidney Nuñez, created original artwork this summer as 
part of her Painting, Preaching, Peacemaking internship. Click here to make a donation--if you give $40 or 
more, we'll send you one of her prints. All proceeds go to the Future Anabaptist Leaders program to support 
Sidney and future interns.  

For more information, please contact Amy Zimbelman: amyz@mountainstatesmc.org or Ryan 
Koch: ryank@mountainstatesmc.org. 
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